
 

 
SPECIAL BULLETIN  2008-06 

 
 
 
March 27, 2008 
 
 
TO:  Retailers  
  Manufacturers 
  Suppliers 
  Developers 
  
FROM: Billie Tribbett  
 
COPY:  Jess Maxcy 
   
SUBJECT: 2007 California Building Code (CBC) and Foundation  
  Systems 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
Please review the attached Department of Housing and Community 
Development (HCD) Information Bulletin regarding changes to the 2007 
CBC that affect approved standard plan approvals (SPA). 
 
The adoption of the 2007 CBC may necessitate revision and affect the 
design of SPA foundation systems, accessory buildings and structures (e.g. 
awnings, carports, cabanas, private garages, porches, decks, ramadas, etc.) 
and engineered tiedown systems previously approved by HCD. 
 
Many provisions in the 2007 CBC related to these designs have changed 
and will likely affect the renewal or the continued use of the SPA beyond 
August 27, 2007. 
 
This bulletin and the attached application for approval clearly explain 
effective dates and procedures for reapproval of existing designs.  Please 
review it carefully. 
 
For more information, please contact HCD @ (916) 255-2501. 
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